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What is PTIB?
*PTIB (Parent Teacher Involvement Board)

is a nonprofit, 100% volunteer
organization established to benefit the
students at LPE.  The goal of PTIB is to
bring the staff and parents together to

enhance our children’s school experience.  
We need your help to make this happen so

please join us!

*PTIB facilitates fundraising efforts such as
the Fun Run in the fall and Raise Craze

which will be introduced in March!

*PTIB plans free community events, offers
school staff grants for technology, library

books and teacher requests as well as
planning staff appreciation events.

Jan. 30 - PTIB meeting at 4:30 pm
in the LPE library

Jan. 31 - Donuts with Grownups at
8:15 am in the cafeteria

Feb. 22 - Spirit Night at
 Chick-Fil-A

Feb. 26-29 - Scholastic Book Fair

Mar. 1-15 - Raise Craze Spring
Fundraiser

Mar. 5 - PTIB meeting at 4:30 pm in
the LPE library

Mar. 26 - PTIB meeting at 4:30 pm
in the LPE library

Important Upcoming Dates

Upcoming Volunteer
Opportunities

Book Fair set up and
sales:  Keep an eye out

for a SignUp Genius in a
couple of weeks

Where to find info
Email:  

ptib.legacypoint@gmail.com

https://www.legacypointelementary.org
under Parent Involvement tab


